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Week 3 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 
 
We have had another productive week, I have seen teachers delivering and planning some exciting 
learning opportunities for your children, including visits, trips and opportunities to promote               
collaborative learning. I will look forward to sharing these with you over the coming weeks. 
 
Following the skipping workshops last week, it has been a pleasure to see so many children continue 
to enjoy and develop their skills in this activity, proving there are ways to keep fit and have fun. 
 
The rain should hopefully be subsiding and provide us with a drier weekend to enjoy time outside with 
friends and family. I wish you all a wonderful relaxing weekend. 
 

Congratulations 

 

I would like to congratulate Mrs Riley in completing her Master’s Degree with a distinction in             

Educational Leadership, Inclusion and SEND.  

She will be using many aspects of the course and her research to further develop our SEN provision. 
Well done Mrs Riley! 

 

Mrs Munday  

(Headteacher) 

Important Dates 

26th September Flu Immunisations - All Year Groups.  

27th September Harvest Festival Assembly - Wisbech Foodbank visiting 

28th September Thomas Clarkson Academy Y5/6 Open Evening 4.30-7.00pm 

28th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 4 

5th October   Yellow Class Swimming Wk 5 

5th October   Year 6 Open Evening at Downham Market Academy and Neale Wade 

12th October  Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th October  Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


News 
House Captains 

Election for this year’s house captains have taken place in KS2 and have been announced to the 

school. The prospective captains gave persuasive speeches to their houses who then chose who 

they wanted to represent them for the coming year.  

Well done to all of those who took part and presented themselves for election; congratulations to 

our new house captains who are:  

      Swans      -  Liam and Sienna 

      Kingfishers    -  Ollie and Alexa 

      Cranes      -  Poppy and James 

      Marsh Harriers  -  Oscar and Florence              

School Councillors 

All children have been given the opportunity to apply for our new school council role this year. 

Children who wanted to apply, wrote about why they thought they would make an excellent 

school councillor. Then each child had the opportunity to read their applications to their classes 

and all classes had a secret ballot. I was extremely impressed with the applications and           

enthusiasm from everyone involved. Thank you to everyone who applied. The following children 

were voted in as our new school councillors for 2023 – 2024.  

      Yellow    - Jack & Connie 

      Orange    - Lily G & Jamarie 

      Green    - Freddie S & Charlie  

      Purple    - Indiah & Daisy 

      Blue     - Ivy & Alivia 

      Red     - Harper & Mila 

      Rainbow   - Cara & Edward 

Librarians 

We are pleased to inform you that we have appointed new librarians for 2023, Peter, Poppy S,   

Cheyanne, Abi, Ella & Zachary. This was announced in assembly today and they received their 

badges. The children will work alongside Mrs Calver at lunchtimes to help and to continue to 

spread a love of reading at Beaupre.   

             

Mrs Summers - English Lead        



News 

Peer Mediation 
 

For over five years now, we have been running a lunchtime peer mediation service 
where children can seek help from our Year 6 mediators, when they are finding it hard 
to get along with others. Following their training and successful applications, we have 
a new team of Year 6 mediators for 2023 who will be available to help others at 
lunchtimes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Summers - PSHE Lead 

Rainbow - Cooking 

This half term Rainbow Class have been talking about their family and the things they like to do       

together. We talked about our favourite food and Mrs Eaves shared a shortbread recipe that her Nan 

use to cook with her. All the adults in the class brought in cookery books from home and we enjoyed 

looking at them together. Mr H and Mrs Vickers then helped the children make shortbread biscuits. 

But, the best bit was eating them while they were still warm. Delicious! 



 

Blue Class 

 

 

Last Friday, Blue Class enjoyed making Challah bread which is a plaited, 
Jewish bread, baked to celebrate Shabbat and other festivals. The children 
worked in groups to make the dough and then plaited their own loaves. In 
the afternoon, the children got to sample their bakes and it was a thumbs up 
from the vast majority! I've attached the recipe here if you would like to have 
a go at making it at home. 
 
Miss Brand 



 

Writing in Purple Class 

 

 

Year 3 have just finished their first topic in writing: first person narrative descriptions. They 
explored the model text and its theme, which was a haunted / gothic building and then 
looked at the structure and key vocabulary it used before coming up with their own ideas. 

To gain inspiration, they explored different types of fruit and created wordbanks of amazing 
adjectives that they could include in their own writing and then visited the local church to 
gain even more ideas for their ‘haunted’ writing. The ideas and enthusiasm in the church 
were overwhelming! 

The final pieces were then planned and written, all based on entering a haunted church on 

their own and something strange happening. The writing produced was exceptional and 

everyone did themselves proud. All pieces of writing have been included in a class book in 

the library for everyone to read and a couple of examples have been sent to be displayed 

in the church. 

 

 



School Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Monday 16th October to take                     

individual photos of the children.  

If your child has PE on a Monday, please ensure they come into school 

in their school top and jumper with their PE tops in a bag.  

Flu Immunisations 

Vaccination UK will be in school on 26th September to carry out flu immunisations for 

all year groups.  A letter from Vaccination UK has now been emailed to all parents. 

Please use the link within the letter to give or deny consent for your child to have the 

vaccine.   The Portal link will close on 24th September 2023 

News 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival assembly will take place on Wednesday 27th September.  We will take 

donations from Monday 18th September, these will be passed to Wisbech Food Bank on 

the day of the assembly.   

If you would like to send in items for the collection, we would be grateful of items of non 

perishable goods.  The Foodbank are especially short of tinned tomatoes, UHT long life 

milk, long life fruit juice, biscuits, tinned vegetables, small jars of coffee and tinned fish.  

We are very grateful for your continued support and generosity as every item is supporting 

our local community.  

 



 

Parent Consultations 

Parent/carer consultations will take place the last week before October half term.  These will 

again be held face-to-face in school.   

Monday 16th October 3.30pm onwards  (end times tbc ) All Classes 

Tuesday 17th October  3.30pm  onwards  (end times tbc) Rainbow, Red, Blue, Green,         

          Orange and Yellow 

Friday 20th October  3.30pm  onwards (end times tbc) Purple Class  

Bookings will need to be made using the Pupil Asset Parent Portal.   

If you are a new parent, you will be receiving an email from Pupil Asset.  This email gives you 

online access to Pupil Asset to enable you to book a Parents’ Evening appointment with your 

child or children’s class teacher/s. 

We suggest that you open the email and follow the instructions to set up an account with   

Pupil Asset, using the email address that we hold for you. You will be asked to set your own 

password. 

After you have registered, you can book your appointment using the account details you 

have set up.  The Parent Portal can be found: secure.pupilasset.com   

Bookings will be available to book from 9:00a.m 2nd October 2023 via the parent portal. 

http://secure.pupilasset.com


Above and Beyond  

Above and Beyond this week goes to  

Lacey in Purple Class for her kind and 

empathetic nature towards others. 

 

Well done! 

Awards and Celebrations 

1st  Kingfishers 

2nd   Marsh Harriers 

3rd   Cranes 

4th   Swans 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 15th September are as           
follows:          

Gold    Rainbow Class 100%         

Silver   Purple Class 96% 

Bronze   Red Class 95% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending Friday 15th                  

September is Lexi WC in Rainbow Class!   

 

       Peter in Orange Class took part in a sponsored bike ride, raising £110 for  

       The Norfolk Churches Trust. He cycled 23.5 miles visiting 8 churches.  

 

 

       Henry in Red Class passed his level 1 swimming and is  

       Excited to move up to level 2.  

 

                       Well done! 







Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

2023/2024  

26th September Flu Immunisations - All Year Groups.  

27th September Harvest Festival Assembly - Foodbank visiting 

28th September Thomas Clarkson Academy Y5/6 Open Evening 4.30-7.00pm 

28th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 4 

2nd October Macmillan Coffee Morning 9:15am School Hall 

5th October Yellow Class Swimming Wk 5 

5th October Year 6 Open Evening at Downham Market Academy and Neale Wade 

12th October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

16th October Parent/carer consultations 3.30pm-6.30pm 

20th October TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th October School breaks up for half term 

31st October Deadline for Secondary School places 

30th October Children return to school 

13th November RE/Dance  Workshop  

17th November TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 19th December 

23rd November Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

11th December  Flu Immunisations - Sweep Up Session  All Year Groups 

19th December TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th December Carol Concert - 9.30am at St Peters Church (Parents Welcome) 

20th December School breaks up for Christmas 

8th January Children return to school 

25th January Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

9th February TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 15th  Feb 

15th February TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

16th February School breaks up for half term 

26th February Children return to school 

27th February Tempest Photography - Class Group Photos 

7th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

22nd March TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 28th March 

28th March TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

28th March School breaks up for Easter 

16th April  Children return to school 

25th April Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

24th May School breaks up for half term 

3rd June Children return to school 

6th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

12th July TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 18th July 

18th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

19th July School breaks up for Summer 


